[image: image1.png](7’  hitp://www beefordprimary.org.uk/Prospectus -BeX o -q..|mBBC- 2 Besford Ao
Main Street, Beeford, East Yorkshire, Y025 8AY =





Beeford CE (VC) Primary School

‘All known, all cared for, all contributing’.
                           ‘How good and pleasant it is when all God’s people live together in unity’

Psalm 133:1

Issue 114






1st May 2020
Dear Parents/Carers
Another week goes by and I hope you are all keeping safe and well. I seem to be measuring my life in clapping at the moment. A big thank you to all of you who have collected work from us, kept in touch with Teachers and myself and for being so supportive. 

Your lovely emails keep us going and this week we were sent the most gorgeous film from some of the FSU children. It really did lift our spirits. It is on the website if you would like to see it.
We, like you, await further news from the Government on any changes to the lockdown and when schools can begin to operate further for more children. Rest assured we will be in touch as soon as we know anything and let you know how we will be supporting home learning further if needed.

I attach a letter for the children please share this with them.

No picture news this week but please see below about VE Day.

M J K Bell

Emails
Below is a reminder of the emails for us. Please do not hesitate to contact us and we aim to reply to you in a timely manner.
FSUadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Infantsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ljuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
Ujuniorsadmin@beeford.eriding.net
headteacher@beeford.eriding.net
Website

It has been so lovely to receive photographs from you of the work that you have been doing at home. You will find some of these on the website.

A reminder that our website address is https://www.beefordprimary.org.uk/ where you will find a home learning tab. This will evolve as we go on but please keep checking.
VE Day
We had such plans for VE day in school which we are of course unable to fulfil. We will keep the party ideas on hold for when we have a full safe return.

To support your children in learning more about this historic event, I have attached some family homework ideas.

As ever, these are sent as ideas and there is no pressure to complete them.

If you do get chance please send photos in so we can display them on the website. It is so lovely to see what you are all up to.
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